
Regina Traffic Safety Court 

EFFECTIVE MARCH 2, 2022 

ALL FIRST APPEARANCES ARE IN-PERSON 

1945 Hamilton Street, Regina 
(Grenfell Tower) 

 

Effective March 2, 2022 Regina Traffic Safety Court First Appearances will 
resume in-person. If you are required to appear for a first appearance in 
Regina Traffic Court on or after March 1, 2022 you must do so in-person on 
the Main Floor – 1945 Hamilton Street (Grenfell Towers), Regina. 

 

If you are unable to appear in-person, you must request and receive 
permission to appear by phone no later than 24 hours prior to your 
appearance date. Permission to appear by phone will be granted on a limited 
basis only. To request to appear by phone contact Regina Provincial Court at 
306-787-5250. 
 

If you wish to discuss your ticket with the Traffic Safety Prosecutors, we 
strongly recommend you contact them well in advance of your court date. To 
contact the Regina Traffic Prosecutor call 306-787-2381. 
 

 
*The above arrangements are for first appearances only. Trials are proceeding in-person 
as scheduled at the Regina Provincial Court House – 1815 Smith Street. 

 
 

Posted February 14, 2022 


